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September 16, 1998

'i

Mr. Martin L Bowling, Jr. ? 7 C 3OlF.O
Recovery Officer - Technical Services
Northeast Nuclear Energy Company i,? 3 ,!? ? 2 Ci 10: !!6
c/o Ms. Patricia A. Loftus
Director - Regulatory Affairs PUBUC DOCUM0iT RUDM

- P.O. Box 128
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDNIENT REQUEST, MILLSTONE NUCLEAR
POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 2 (TAC NO. M92879)

Dear Mr. Bowling:

By letter dated July 7,1995, you applied for an amendment to the Millstone Nuclear Power
Station, Unit No. 2, Facility Operating License No. DPR-65. The proposed change would have
modified the facility Technical Specifications pertaining to control room air conditioning system.
Subsequently, by letter dated August 8,1998, you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for Amendment to
Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal Register for publication.

Sincerely,

Orig!nal signed by:

Daniel G. Mcdonald Jr., Senior Project Manager
Millstone Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-336

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/ encl: see next page
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Mr. Martin L. Bowling, Jr. |
Recovery Officer - Technical Services !

Northeast Nuclear Energy Company I
.

c/o Ms. Patricia A. Loftus
Director - Regulatory Affairs
P.O. Box 128
Waterford, CT 06385

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF AN AMENDMENT REQUEST. MILLSTONE NUCLEAR
POWER STATION, UNIT NO. 2 (TAC NO. M92879)

Dear Mr. Bowling:

By letter dated July 7,1995, you applied for an amendment to the Millstone Nuclear Power |
'

Station, Unit No. 2, Facility Operating License No. DPR-65. The proposed change would have
modified the facility Technical Specifications pertaining to control room air conditioning system.
Subsequently, by letter dated August 8,1998, you withdrew the amendment request.

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for Amendment to
Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal Register for publication.

Sincerely,
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Daniel G. Mcdonald Jr., Senior Project Manager j

Millstone Project Directorate 1
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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation ;
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